
TTD wants feedback on transit
in the basin
Tahoe  Transportation  District  would  like  to  hear  from
everyone—residents, commuters, and visitors who use transit in
the basin.

This could be people who have been on the winter ski shuttles
to access Heavenly, taken the trolley to Emerald Bay in the
summer, or riders using the bus to commute or shop or some
other reason.  

TTD wants people to take this survey whether they are regular
or sporadic users. Feedback will be used to help improve the
transit system.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/03/ttd-wants-feedback-transit-basin/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/03/ttd-wants-feedback-transit-basin/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ttdwinter

